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ATTENTION 
CITY OF NEW BRITAIN RESIDENTS 

 
CLINTON STREET – WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT AND 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE 
 
A portion of Clinton St, Bond St and Broad St will be temporarily closed 
between the dates of: 
  

AUGUST 3rd THROUGH DECEMBER 4TH, 2020 
 
A water main replacement will be performed by the City of New Britain Utilities 
Division.  Temporary street closures will be needed to replace a portion of water 
main on Clinton Street, Bond Street and Broad Street.  A police officer will be 
coordinating traffic and detours can be accessed by using Myrtle Street.  
 
Water customers in the immediate area may experience a drop in water pressure 
but little to no customers will be without water.  Residents may experience minor 
water discoloration but all water will be safe to drink and use.  
 
This project is a continued effort to perform capital improvements on our water 
infrastructure.  The City of New Britain strides to offer the best possible drinking 
water to our customers and these improvements are required to maintain that 
high level of quality. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
Christopher Polkowski   Superintendent of Water & Sewer 


